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December 
2017Reading & 

Writing
Reminders

Upcoming Trips
Math 

Students are learning to 
add numbers within 20. 
Students will use pictures 
and manipulatives  to 
model the problem. 

Science
Students continue to learn 
about Animal Diversity. 
They will see different 
characteristics of  animals.

Social Studies
Students are learning 
about families now and 
long ago as well as winter 
holidays.

Readers are learning about the 
world by reading non-fiction 
books. They are learning 
strategies to gather 
information and learn new 
vocabulary. 

Writers are learning how to 
write books that teach 
something. They will learn to 
teach ‘How-To’ step by step. 

 Breakfast begins at 
7:45 & school ends at 
2:40

 We are a uniform 
school. Our uniform is a 
yellow shirt and navy 
pants or skirts

 Parent engagement is 
from 2:45-3:10 on 
Tuesdays

• Dec. 13 – Bryant 
Park and 
Rockefeller Center 
to see symbols of 
winter holidays

• Dec. 20 – Bronx 
Zoo for a program 
about animal 
diversity.Contact the teachers:

Ms. Cruz: dcruz@psms29.org
Ms. Tejeda: ltejeda@psms29.org
Ms. Goldstein: 
lgoldstein@psms29.org
Ms. Cooper: rcooper@psms29.org
Ms. Souza:  dsouza@psms29.org
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